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For the attention of Mr Peres de Costa
17th August, 2018

Dear Mr Peres de Costa,

| am writing to abject strangly to
the most recent proposal for two high-level windows in the party wall (south elevation) overlooking my private
residential garden.
| have a further objection that the two windows have already been installed. | am most concerned that | was
not consulted and found out by chance on a notice on a lamppost. Furthermore, we have been prevented from
seeing the windows because the building is screened by a hoarding
My main objection is my new loss of privacy previously enjoyed, because even though the windows are above
an average person's height, it would be very easy for anybody with the intention of looking out to do so.
By granting approval to the high-level windows, | am very concerned that at a future date the windows could
be changed and significantly enlarged
Additionally, our quiet garden could be disturbed by noise from the offices. The windows could alsc create light
pollution.
| hope you will take my objections into consideration.
Yours sincerely,
Mrs Solomon
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